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April 1, 1987 

, 
·-

Dear Glady and Ross: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. and Mrs. Ross Faires 
Box 210 
Huntsville, TN 37756 
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Dear Otto: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

The Honorable Otto J. Reich 
American Ambassador 
Caracas 
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Congratulations on a 
remarkable achievement 

er 



THE AMBASSADOR 

Honorable Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Senator Baker: 

EMBASSY OF TH E 

U NITED STATES OF AMERICA 

Caracas, Venezuela 

March 5, 1987 

Connie and I were delighted with the President's 
choice of you as the Chief of Staff. Our hopes and 
prayers are with you and with the success of your mission. 
Our country is fortunate to have patriots such as you who 
are willing to make the sacrifices which are called for 
in times of crisis. 

The entire Caracas Embassy staff joins me in wishing 
you all the best in this assignment which is so important 
to our country. 

Best personal regards. 

ours, 

Otto J. Reich 



April 1, 1987 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Alexander: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew L. Alexander 
Apartment 15 
112 South Ruth Street 
Maryville, TN 37801 
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April 1, 1987 

Dear Sam: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Sam Pickard 
2246 48th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20007 
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April 1, 1987 

Dear Ambassador Corrigan: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

The Honorable Robert F. Corrigan 
5304 Saratoga Avenue 
Chevy Chase, MD 20815 
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Honorable Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff 
The \.','hi te House 
Washington, D. c. 20500 

Dear Senator Baker: 

Robert Poster Corrigan 

5304 Saratoga Avenue 
Chev}" Chase, Mar.lland 20815 

}fa.rch 13, 1987 

I write, to make a suggestion, as an admirer and well-wisher who has twice voted 
for President Reagan and as a citizen who is delighted with your appointment and 
the promise it gives of getting the government back on track . 

Even though my maternal grandmother ' s maiden name was Regan, giving me I guess as 
much Regan blood as your predecessor , I must confess I grew not to admire Donald 
Regan ' s style . On account of his name I want ed of course to give him the benefit 
of the doubt; but I began to become disenchanted early on because of the way he 
responded to questions about his switching jobs with James Baker. Instead of in­
sisting it was a presidential decision, taken after due deliberation, he answered in 
effect it was entirely his idea, thereby contributing to the unfortunate image of a 
11hands off11 president . Later I got sick of seeing Yir . Regan in practically every 
photograph with the resident , the unseemly peak being one showing the Chief of Staff 
interjecting himself behind and between the two principals on a sofa at Reykjavik . 

Incidentally I am a former deputy chief of protocol of the United States; and I can 
see no need for , and can provide arguments against , the Chief of Staff's being present 
on most ceremonial occasions involving the President . Being always there at such 
events tends to cast the President's chief adviser and manager in the role of a mere 
aide de camp, having in my opinion the consequence of degrading rather than enhancing 
his position . 

Let the protocol people and such, and the secretary of state when indicated, accompany 
the President to greet and bid adieu to foreign heads of government; and let assist­
ants and specialists, political and otherwise, travel with the chief executive on 
numerous trips . The Chief of Staff ' s time for sorting out and wrestling with substant­
ive issues of towering importance is much too valuable to be wasted on unnecessary 
activities . 

'vlith every good wish for success to you and the fresident and with expressions of 
high regard, 

ResJ=ectfully, 

QL 
F. Corr~ gan 

Ambassador - Retired 
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April 

Dear Judge Maguire: 

1, 1987 

' ' 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980 . 

With my best wishes, 

r :~::·,~~t 
;>.; 
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Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

The Honorable Walter F. Maguire 
District Judge 
115 Hawkins Avenue 
Somerset, KY 42501 
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March 20, 1987 

Senator Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff 
White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Senator: 

Judge Walter fhppin Maguire 
115 Hawkins Avenue 

Somerset, Kentucky 42501 

T elepl.one (606) 

678-4961 Home 

679-7462 OHice 

May I take this opportunity to congratulate you on being appointed Chief of 
Staff for our outstanding President, Ronald Reagan. Having had the opportunity 
to follow your career, meet you personally and correspond with you on several 
occasions and being well acquainted with several people in this area who are 
close personal friends of yours, may I say that it is indeed encouraging to 
know that we have a man and a public servant of your caliber in such a crucial 
position. 

I know that I need not tell you that, contrary to the persistent efforts of 
a major segment of the media, President Reagan enjoys the support and affection 
of a vast majority of the American people. I would just go on to say that it 
is my hope that, contrary to your announced intentions, you will find yourself 
squarely in the next race for the Republican nanination for the presidency. 
While I understand that you do not wish to utilize your important position as 
leverage for that undertaking, I would sincerely urge that you continue to 
evaluate where and how you may be of the greatest service to your nation. I am 
confident of what the answer to that question is and I wish you the very best 
and God speed as you do your part to keep our great country on a course of sound 
fisca policy and related opportunities for all Americans. 

District 

WFM/bjw 
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April 1, 1987 

Dear Mr. Ambassador: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

His Excellency 
Jamsheed K.A. Marker 
Ambassador of Pakistan 
2315 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008 
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EMBASSY OF PAKISTAN 
231S MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE , N . W. 

WASHINGTON , D. C . 20008 

March 02, 1987. 

AMBASSADOR OF PAKISTAN 

Dear Senator Baker, 

I have the honour to forward herewith, a message to your address 

from His Excellency Sahabzada Yaqub-Khan, Foreign Minister of Pakistan. 

Begins: 

It is with profound pleasure that I wish to extend to you my 

heartiest congratulations upon your appointment as Chief of Staff 

to the President of the United States. While amply demonstrating 

the sincerity of your purpose and conviction, your assumption 

of this office is also a fitting acknowledgement to your widely 

acclaimed expertise and bears testimony to the tremendous faith 

and confidence that you enjoy among your countrymen. 

I would also like to express my immense gratitude and 

personal sense of admiration for the consistent understanding 

you have shown for my country and for the outstanding 

contributions you have made towards the consolidation of the 

cherished ties between our two countries. The people of Pakistan 

are indeed indebted to you for your support. Needless to say 

we will continue to cQunt on your support, and I am confident 

that during your tenure in the White House these ties will be 

cemented further to mutual advantage. 

Please accept, Mr. Senator, the assurances of my highest 

consideration. 
Ends. 

I should also like to avail this opportunity, Mr. Senator, 

••• 2 
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to extend to you my sincere felicitations and personal greetings 

upon your appointment as Chief of Staff to the President. 

The Honourable Howard Baker, 
Chief of Staff to the President, 
the White House, 
WASHINGTON D.C. 20515 

( 



The Honorable 
Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff to the 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Baker, 

2 March 1987 

I wish to express my sincere congratulations upon your 
appointment to the off ice of Chief of Staff to the President 
of the United States. 

Your vast experience in public service and your past 
achievements are tokens that you will carry out your new 
responsibilities with great success. 

With warmest regards, 

Turgut Ozal 
Prime Minister of the 
Republic of Turkey 



April 1, 1987 

Dear Jack: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. John B. Veach 
Biltmore Forest 
390 Vanderbilt Road 
Asheville, NC 28803 
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Ai C 7~274-1452 

JOHN BEMIS VEACH 
390 VA.NOERBIL.T ROA.0 

BIL.TMORE FORl!:ST 
A.SMl:VIL.L.E. NORTM CA.ROL.INA 

29803 

March 13, 1987 

The Honorable Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
227 Massachusetts Avenue, Northeast 
Suite 220 
Washington, D. C. 20002 

Dear Howard: 

Jane and I have just returned from a month's 
tour of South Americ a and I hasten to get a note off 
to you congratulating you on your appointment as Chief 
of Staff by our President. We received the news through 
the newspapers in Buenos Aires and Rio de Janeiro and 
all of the ·articles were most complimentary and thought 
the President had made a "ten-strike." 

Having known both your father and father-in­
law, and being fully aware of the outstanding record 
that you made in the Senate of the United States, I 
could not be more pleased with the President's choice. 
I know the kind of a job that you are capable of doing. 
I do not know how this fits in with your long range 
plans but I am sure that you are making a real sacrifice 
to step into the breech at this time. I personally want 
to thank you on behalf of all the Republican Party and 
the people of the United States for making this sacri­
fice for the benefit of all of us. 

God bless you and give you the strength and 
courage to carry out this most important job. 

With very best wishes, 

Your friend, 

JBV/gbf 
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April 1, 1987 

... 1 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Robert F. Daniell 
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer 
United Technologies Corporation 
Suite 700 
1825 I Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
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UTC TLX MSG 05393 3/5/87 MA 

iiOWARD BAt{ER 

CHIEF Of STAFF 

MARCH 5 • :l 987 

DEAR HOWARD: 

B7 MAR 5 A10: fl 

NOW THAT THE SMOKE HAS CLEARED SOMEWHAT, PLEASE ACCEPT MY SINCERE 

CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR APPOINTMENT AS PRESIDENT REAGAN'S NEW 
CHIEF OF STAFF- IN MY HUMBLE OPINION, THE PRESIDENT'S SELECTION 

WAS A BRILLIANT ONE WHICH INSTANTLY SHORED-UP THE CREDIBILITY OF 

HIS ADMINISTRATION. YOU HAVE A LONG AND DIFFICULT TASK BEFORE 

YOU; BUT HAVING WORKED WITH YOU IN THE PAST. I AM CERTAIN THAT 

YOU WILL RISE TO THE OCCASION AND SERVE OUR PRESIDENT AND COUNTRY 

WITH THE SAME INTELLIGENT AND GRACEFUL STYLE THAT HAS BECOME THE 

BAt{ER TRADEMARK. 

IF AT ANY TIME WE AT UNITED TECHNOLOGIES CORPORATION CAN BE OF 

SERVICE, PLEASE DON'T HESITATE TO GIVE ME A CALL DIRECTLY. 

WITH WARMEST PERSONAL REGARDS. 

\ 



ROBERT F. DANIELL 

CHAIRMAN & CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

UNITED TECHNOLOGIES CORPORATION 

~Af:TF'Ol":'.6. c-1'-
j ~ 2_ ~ r Si -, nw , ~ (oo 
(A_) Q.Dh- I /J C: 2 GOG (o 



April 1, 1987 

Dear Lloyd: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Mr. Lloyd G. 
Suite 717 
3003 Airways 
Memphis, TN 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Hansen 

Boulevard 
38131 
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April 1, 1987 

Dear Bill: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. William S. Mailliard 
Apartment 81 
2101 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008 
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April 1, 1987 

Dear Nelson: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Nelson V. Nee 
Vice President for 

International Services 
and Studies 

United States International 
University 

10455 Pomerado Road 
San Diego, CA 92131 
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Tel. (619) 693-4562 
(619) 459-9766 

UNITED STATES INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY 
10455 Pomerado Road, San Diego, California 92131 

Office of the Vice President for International .Bftlii~~~iK; Services & Studies 

Hon. Senator Howard H. Baker , Jr. 
Chief of Staff, The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Ave. 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Senator Baker: 

March 13, 1987 

Congratulations on your new assignment during this tough time 
for the President and the nation. I admire you for putting 
the country's good above your own. I wish more Americans had 
this spirit. 

I'm also happy to know that Joy is in much better health now. 
In April when I am in Washington for the President's Dinner 
I will call in advance to make an appointment to see you. 

The best of luck and good health in your new undertaking. God 
bless you. 

NVN/ rf 

INTERNATIONAL 
UNIVERSITY 
ASSOCiilED 
IN~EllNMIONAL 

CAMPUSES 

INTl:RNArIONAL 
Ul'llYJ:JlSITY-Al'lUCA 
P.O. Box 14634 
Nairobi, Kenya 
Tel: 745711/746537 
Telex: 23112 (FABDEV) 

INTl:RNArIONAL 
UNIY!:JlSITY- EUJlOPE 
The Avenue, Bushey, 
Harts, WD2-2LN, 
England, U.K. 
Tel: Watford 49067 
Telex: 23869 (IUE) 

UNIDD S~ADS 
INTl:RNArIONAL 
Ul'llYJ:JlSirY 
10455 Pomerado Road 
San Diego, CA 92131 
Tel: (619) 271-4300 
Telex: 697879 (USINTLUNV-SDG) 

UNIYEBSIDAD 
INDRNACIONAL 
de MEXICO, A.C. 
La Otra Banda #40, 
Col. T!zapan A. Obregon, 
01090 Mexico , D.F ., 
Tel: 548-7646/ 550-4073 

Telex: 
01771300 (ACHAME) 
01777609 (ACHAME) 
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April 1, 1987 

Dear Charles: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Charles H. Ross, Jr. 
Buena Vista Avenue 
Rumson, NJ 07760 
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CHARLES H. ROSS, JR. 
Buena Vista Ave., Rumson, N.J. on6o 
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April 1, 1987 

Dear Paul: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Paul Borman 
President 
Berman's Inc. 
Post Off ice Box 446 
Detroit, MI 48232 
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BORMAN'S, INC. 
18718 BORMAN AVENUE 

DETROIT , MICHIGAN 48228 

O F FI C E OF THE MAILING ADDRESS : 

PRESIDENT P . 0 . BOX 446 

\\\\ March 4, 1987 

The Honorable Howard Baker 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Howard: 

DETROIT , MICHIGAN 48232 

Congratulat i ons on your new post. The Pres­
ident was in trouble and your standing by his side 
will help him successfully chart the way through the 
rest of his term. 

While this removes you from the 1988 race, the 
service you will be giving the American people will 
be of inestimable value. 

Seeing Jim and Tommy on board is also re­
assuring, the old team is together and the job to be 
done is great - Good Luck. 

g1r· 
P~orman 

PB:gf 



April 1, 1987 

Dear Orval: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Orval Hansen 
Columbia Institute for 

Political Research 
8 E Street, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20003 
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COLUMBIA INSTITUTE FOR POLITICAL RESEARCH 

100 MERCER STREET 

SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98 109 

(206) 285-2929 

8 E STREE T , SE 

WASHINGT ON, D.C. 20003 

(202) 547-2470 

The Honorable Howard Baker 
The White House Office 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Howard: 

Let me add my voice to the many others who applaud your 
willingnees to accept another assignment to serve the President 
and the country. I know I echo the sentiment of a great many 
of your friends and supporters in expressing my regret that 
this step will preclude your becoming an active candidate for 
the nomination next year. As in 1980, it appears that my 
candidate will not be among those who are in the field as the 
delegate selection process progresses. 

It is reassuring, however, to know that the one who is best 
qualified to fill that off ice in 1989 will be helping to assure 
the success of this President who has done so much to give the 
nation a sense of pride, purpose and direction. 

None of us can predict the future and the time and 
circumstances that will bring new opportunities for your 
service to the country. When we last spoke several months ago 
about your future plans you said "keep your powder dry." I 
intend to continue to follow that advice. 

With sincere appreciation and warmest good wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
ORVAL HANSEN 



April 1, 1987 

Dear Rosalie: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mrs. George Randolph Hearst, Sr. 
550 Camino Sur 
Palm Springs, CA 92262 
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Mrs. George Randolph Hearst, Sr. 
550 Camino Sur 

Palm Springs, California 92262 

March 13, 1987 

The Honorable Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Howard: 

How proud and delighted I was that you accepted your appointment 
as Chief of Staff. There is no one more qualified, especially 
at this time that our President needs your leadership experience, 
your moral judgment and expertise. I am sure that this has been a 
personal sacrifice on your part, but can only hope that the 
rewards the nation will reap, will be compensated by personal 
rewards to you. 

How many years has it been, Howard, that we have been so involved 
in the United States Senate Youth Program •.. three times you have 
been Co-Chairman and I don't remember any years that you did not 
participate as a speaker to the youth of our country, at Senate 
Youth •.• until this past year and we missed you. 

You may not have had the opportunity to peruse the Silver 
Anniversary Annual that was distributed this past January, but 
I do hope you enjoy it. It is difficult to believe that Senate 
Youth is 25 years old. You are well represented throughout the 
Annual, as you should be, being such an integral part of the 
Program. 

I send my best wishes and prayers for your efforts to restore 
integrity and stability to this administration and I know that 
I am only one in the list of millions who have responded to you 
in respect to this challenge you have undertaken. You have 
my utmost confidence and support. 

Please give my love and best wishes to Joy. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. George Randolph Hearst, Sr. 
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April 1, 1987 

Dear Ray: 

Thank you for your recent note concerning 
my appointment as White House Chief of 
Staff. I appreciate your support and 
confidence, and I look forward to working 
with President Reagan to complete the 
agenda he began in his election in 1980. 

With my best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
Chief of Staff to the President 

Mr. Raymond S. Burton 
Executive Councilor 
State of New Hampshire 
Route 1 
Woodsville, NH 03785 

HHB/SW/WJB/emuf2 
HHB-2 



~btfa nf ~2fn ~mpsqir2 
~o/~ g~ ~auncd 

To: Senator Baker 

From: RAYMOND S. BURTON, 6"~<'/founctb, 
R.F.D. #1 
Woodsville, New Hampshire 03785 
Telephone 603-747-3662 

OR 
603-271-3632 

Date: 3/10/87 

As ene of ,our strong supporters 1 I want 
to wish ,ou well on ,our new task--­
resGc>ring respect and honor to the 
Presidenoy of this Country~ -;? 

All the best---- ( / 

<Z;,; 
Ray Bln,...r.tM1 

() 
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Suite 1100 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Honorable Howard Baker 
Chief of Staff 
The White House 
1600 PennsylvarU,a Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D. c. 20500 
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